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Have a lovely long weekend —from all at Highcliffe!  

Respect Resilience Responsibility 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Huge thanks to those of you who were able to join us 

this afternoon for our Coronation picnic! It was a lovely 
way to end the week — and start the long weekend for        

everyone! Please keep a look out on Instagram for 
photos from the day! 

Y6 SATs: When we return after the Bank Holiday, our 
Y6 children will be ready to show off their hard work as 
they sit their KS2 SATs. I would like to wish them all the 
very best of luck and remind them we are so proud of 

them all, no matter what! 
 Bikeability: Well done to the Y5 children who have 

been on the Bikeability course over the last couple of 
weeks, and good luck to the groups starting next week! 
Performing Arts Production Date: Our Performing Arts 
children will be performing Hoodwinked, on Tuesday 

4th July from 6pm—more details soon!  

Diary Dates (please see new additions):  

Mon 8th May—Coronation Bank Holiday 

W/c 8th May—Y5 Bikeability 

Tues 9th-Fri 12th May—KS2 SATs 

Mon 15th-Fri 25th May— KS1 SATs 

Mon 15th-Wed 17th May—Y6 Derbyshire Residential 

Fri 19th May—Parent Workshop: Separation Anxiety 

(from 9am—more details soon) 

Fri 26th May –5th June 2023—Half Term 

W/C Mon 5th June—Y4 Multiplication Check 

W/C Mon 12th June—Y1 Phonics Screening Check 

Wed 14th June—Class Photos (changed date) 

Mon 26th-Fri 30th June—Y4/5 NW Residential  

Tues 4th July—Performing Arts Production —

Hoodwinked (from 6pm) 

Thurs 6th July—Summer Discos/Y6 VIP Party 

Mon 10th—Fri 14th July—Y6 Transition to LJS 

Wed 19th July—Y6 Leavers’ Performance 

Wed 19th July—Y6 Sleepover 

Thurs 20th July 2023—Last day of summer term 

Fri 21st July 2023—PD Day; School Closed 

We are very proud to announce this week’s pupils of the 

week. Well done everyone!  

Magpie Class (Rec. Miss Schofield)- Imogen C 

Puffin Class (Y1/2 Mrs Woodhouse)- Lillie M 

Curlew Class (Y1/2 Mrs Pattinson)- Joseph V 

Oystercatcher Class (Y2 Mrs Appleby)- Sofia B 

Avocet Class (Y3 Mrs Whittle/Mrs Whitwell)- Freddie S 

Kingfisher Class  (Y3/4 Mrs Salter)- Lucas C 

 Golden Plover Class (Y4/5 Mr Nash)- Luciana S 

 Peregrine Falcon Class (Y4/5 Miss Thornton/ 

Mrs Walker)- Roxie B 

 Barn Owl Class (Y6 Mr Parnaby)- Lennon D 

Merlin Class (Y6 Miss Donaldson)- Sophie S 

With Belief and Hard Work, Anything is Possible!  

 Next Week’s Clubs:    

(4.30pm finish unless otherwise stated) 

Tuesday—Rec/Y1 Yoga (8.30am) and Y2 Yoga (8.30am);            

Y5/6 Basketball 

Wednesday—KS1 Book Club; KS1 Lego Club;              

Y3/4/5 Cricket:  

 Thursday—Rec/Y1 Yoga (8.30am); Y2 Yoga (8.30am) KS2 

Choir (lunch); Rec/KS1 Craft Club; STEM Club (4.15pm) 

Friday—Performing Arts         

Attendance: To ensure your child makes good progress at 

school, it is extremely important that they attend school 

each day, unless they are unwell. Children also need to 

arrive on time each day as well, so please make sure     

Reception and KS1 are in class by 8.50am and KS2         

children are in by 8.45am. Thank you. 

This week’s star attenders are Mr Nash’s Class!  

Well done on your 97%! 

Safeguarding at Highcliffe: Supporting our children’s 

mental health and wellbeing has always been hugely     

important, especially after the impact of the last few 

years. Our Emotional and Mental Health Practitioner,    

Edwina Bryant will be running a parent workshop on    

supporting separation anxiety, on Friday 19th May from 

9am. More details to follow, but please save the date.  
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